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Regeena Christie
Jenn Tobin
Gillian Rose
Carey Childs
Ron McGrath
Caroline Cudmore
Megan McLaughlin
Crystal Campbell
· 
· QSA said that we can be using our system for more than we are currently. They said that if we add a mixer and some mics we will have a good set up for events etc. He priced a mixer, mics, stands and inputs at about $3500. That would include training on how to actually work it!
· Work order is in for the vendor sale.  Tables are coming from QES and LES. 60 in total.  We may shrink the # depending on how many tables we sell. 
· March 2nd will be the hot chocolate day for winter carnival. Regeena already bought it!
· Carolyn was wondering if we wanted to send the newsletter electronically instead of on paper. We are going to try it. Also going to put it on the website.
· Getting a lotto licence is much easier now so we may look into it for the future.
· We are going to start putting a certain % of the funds raised towards the playground.  Just carry it as a separate line item.
· A few bigger ticket items we are going for… sound system and calming rom.  That was also about $3500. 
· Library spent $60 this month so will skip next month. The new system is working well. 
· Still waiting on QSP cheque for the donation. 
· Flyers are done for the vendor sale- 26 vendors have registered and ½ have paid.  Volunteers are needed for lunch, raffle and bake sale.
· Cheese sale is a go for Wednesday 14th to the 21st. 
· Sandwich board is being made. $82 dollars for supplies but no labour. Well get him something for his work. 
· We have agreed to sell pink shirts next year with the CSM logo. I can price. 
· Grade 5 moving on ceremony.  We will be paying for clothing and swimming. We need volunteers and a coordinator. Carey will send an email.
· We are moving our meeting in March to the 19th. 
· We have a total of $8200 in the bank!

